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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

CITY OF WOODLAND 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
The City of Woodland, in accordance with National Flood Insurance Program regulation 65.7(b)(1), 
hereby gives notice of intent to revise the flood hazard information, generally located between 
the Lewis River Road roundabout and North Fork Elementary School. Specifically, the flood hazard 
information will be revised along the Lewis River from a point approx. River Mile 7.13 to a point 
approx. River Mile 8.6. As a result of this revision, the floodway will narrow or slightly shift and the 
1% annual-chance water-surface elevations shall vary between an increase of 0.17 inch and a 
decrease of 0.21 inch within the area of revision. A “Regulatory Floodway” means the channel of a 
river or other watercourse and the adjacent land areas that must be reserved in order to discharge 
the base flood without cumulatively increasing the water surface elevation more than a 
designated height. Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be reviewed on the City Projects 
page of the city website www.ci.woodland.wa.us/projects. Contact Travis Goddard at 360-225-
7299 for additional information. 
 
 
Dated this 31st day of August 2022. 
 
Travis Goddard / s / 
 
Travis Goddard 
Community Development Director 
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer 
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